
 

 

PTA Easter Competition 2022 

 

On Thursday 7th April, class teachers will be judging an Easter Bonnet (Reception 

and Y1&2) and an Easter Card (Y3-Y6) competition. All Scargill children are invited 

to take part. 

 

We look forward to seeing what creative ideas the children can come up with!  

 

Children wishing to take part need to bring in their bonnet/card to school on 

Thursday 7th April. Reception and KS1 children will parade their bonnets at 9am 

on the main playground. Parents can stay on the playground to watch the parade 

after dropping children off at school if they would like to.  

 

The PTA will be providing some eggsiting prizes for the winner from each class! 

Good luck! 

From the PTA. 

 

 


